
IMPACT FEE NOTICE 

A reminder that the deadline to pick up permits with the 

reduced impact fee collection rate (applicable to permit 

applications filed on or before March 13, 2015) is 

September 11, 2015.  

Any application not picked up by the September 11th 

deadline will be subject to increased impact fees. 

Please see an impact fee staff member if you have any 

questions. You can also call 239-533-8330 or email 

OccsZoning@leegov.com. 
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